
From: Ingram, Samantha <SIngram@scfirststeps.org>
To: Ingram, Samantha <SIngram@scfirststeps.org>
CC: DeVenny, Susan <SDevenny@scfirststeps.org>

Wuori, Dan <DWuori@scfirststeps.org>
Robertson, Debbie <DRoberts@scfirststeps.org>
Ryall, Ginger <GRyall@scfirststeps.org>

Date: 10/28/2014 2:29:41 PM
Subject: FW: FOLLOW UP from the SC First Steps Board of Trustees/ECAC Retreat

Attachments: ECAC Agency Head Priorities.ppt
Board Retreat ECAC Discussion Notes 10 16 14.pdf
First Steps Board Retreat Comments from Sen. Mike Fair.pdf
BabyNet Interagency Fiscal Report to General Assembly FY13.pdf
2015 BOT ECAC Meeting Calendar.pdf
SC Statewide Head Start Awareness Day.pdf

Trustees,
As a reminder, please complete the biographical survey and the board retreat survey, if you haven’t already 
done so!  It should take you no more than 5-7 minutes to complete both surveys.
 
Here are the links:
 
BOT Biographical Survey:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/BOTBios
 
BOT/ECAC Retreat Survey:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/SCFSBOTRetreat2014
 
Please try to complete the surveys by this Thursday, Oct. 30.
 
Thank you!
 

 
Samantha C. Ingram
1300 Sumter Street, Suite 100
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-1020 - Work
803-917-9982 – Cell
803-734-1431 – Fax
www.scfirststeps.org
 
From: Ingram, Samantha 

Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 3:25 PM

To: Ingram, Samantha

Cc: DeVenny, Susan; Wuori, Dan; Robertson, Debbie; Ryall, Ginger

Subject: FOLLOW UP from the SC First Steps Board of Trustees/ECAC Retreat

Importance: High
 

mailto:Ingram,%20Samantha%20%3CSIngram@scfirststeps.org%3E
mailto:SIngram@scfirststeps.org
mailto:SDevenny@scfirststeps.org
mailto:DWuori@scfirststeps.org
mailto:DRoberts@scfirststeps.org
mailto:GRyall@scfirststeps.org
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/BOTBios
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/SCFSBOTRetreat2014
http://www.scfirststeps.org


Trustees,
Thank you for taking time out of your week to meet together in support of our state’s 
youngest children and their families.
 
We value your feedback regarding this week’s retreat and ask that you take a few minutes to 
complete this brief survey:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/SCFSBOTRetreat2014.
 
Your thoughts will provide the framework for next year’s retreat as well as future meetings 
together.
 
Also, don’t forget!  Use this link to give biographical information about yourself in order for 
us to update the SC First Steps website accurately:  https://www.surveymonkey.
com/s/BOTBios.  Once you have completed the bio survey, please send a current headshot 
to singram@scfirststeps.org.
 
Please complete both surveys by next Friday, Oct. 24.
 
As requested, I have attached the following documents and additional information:
 

·        ECAC Agency Priorities Power Point Presentation
·        Board/ECAC Retreat Discussion Notes
·        Comments from Sen. Mike Fair
·        FY13 BabyNet Interagency Fiscal Report to the General Assembly
·        2015 Board of Trustees and ECAC Calendar
·        The Raising of America Project:  http://raisingofamerica.org/
·        Head Start is celebrating 50 years of opportunity!  The SC Head Start Awareness Day 

will  be Oct. 23, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m., at Finlay Park (930 Laurel St., Columbia).  Press 
release is attached.  http://www.nhsa.org/50_years_of_opportunity

 
 
Have a great weekend!
 
 

 
Samantha C. Ingram
1300 Sumter Street, Suite 100
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-1020 - Work
803-917-9982 – Cell
803-734-1431 – Fax
www.scfirststeps.org
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